
                                              

30 S. Holland, Bellville, Texas 77418 

Office: (979) 865-3136 Fax: (979) 865-9485 

 

 

Notice of Possible Quorum of City Council 

Notice of presence of a possible quorum of the Bellville City Council on Monday, 

March 31, 2025. The Bellville City Council may be at the Public Hearing 

regarding the Community Development Block Grant for the 2022 Texas CDBG 

Program Community Development Contract CDV21-0210. 

 

Time: 5:05 p.m.  

Location: City Hall, 30 S Holland, Bellville, TX 77418 

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council, but this notice is 

being posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meeting Act. As a governmental 

body, the City Council will not deliberate, or take any formal action on any items, 

discussed, nor meeting minutes will he produced for this notice.  

CERTIFICATION  

This notice of a possible quorum was posted on the City Hall bulletin board, in a 

place convenient to the public, in compliance with Chapter 551 of the Texas 

Government Code on March 28, 2025, at 10:30 a.m. 


